

312 W. Maple Avenue Byron, MI 48418 Phone: (810) 266-4881

cassiday@byron.k12.mi.us

Byron Area Schools

August 24, 2021

Dear Community Members,

- Want to discuss what's happening in your school district and not sure who to talk to?
- Want to offer positive suggestions, creative advice or share your knowledge of the community and/or the schools?
- Want to get involved and make a positive impact and not sure how to do it?

These are just a few of the topics that Byron Area Schools Superintendent Bob Cassiday wants to share with you over coffee on Wednesday afternoons this school year. Bob and the coffee pot will be in the Byron Community District Library from 3:00-4:00 pm on the following dates:

DATE	TIME	LOCATION
September 8 & 22, 2021	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418
October 6 & 20, 2021	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418
November 3 & 17, 2021	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418
December 1 & 15, 2021	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418
January 5 & 19, 2022	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418
February 9 & 23, 2022	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418
March 9 & 23, 2022	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418
April 13 & 27, 2022	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418
May 11 & 25, 2022	3:00 – 4:00 pm	Community District Library 312 W. Maple, Byron, MI 48418

Hopefully you'll find time to join me. I'm looking forward to our conversations.

Sincerely,

Bob Cassiday, Superintendent